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June 24, 2019 

 

Brannan Companies  

Attn: Joshua Oliver 

2500 East Brannan Way 

Denver, CO 80229 

 

RE: Pit 29, M-1980-183, Incomplete Surety Reduction Request Application (SR02) 

 

Dear Mr. Oliver,  

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS or Division) received a surety reduction request 

application for the above referenced site on June 21, 2019.  In accordance with Rule 4.17.1(2), an applicant for a 

surety reduction is required to provide the names, address and phone numbers of all owners of record of the affected 

land.  This information was not provided on page 2 of the application as required and as a result the SR02 application 

is deemed incomplete for the purposes of considering the application filed.  Please provide DRMS with this 

information.  The applicable deadlines will not begin nor will the Division proceed with the review of the Surety 

Reduction application until the application is found complete and filed.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at Jared.Ebert@state.co.us or at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8120 if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 
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